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Crosslake School <clschool@crosslakekids.org>

Fwd: Parent board position
Paula Green <paulagreen@crosslakekids.org> Wed, Feb 7, 2024 at 7:40 AM
To: Crosslake School <clschool@crosslakekids.org>

fyi

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Elizabeth Hunt <lyssa212002@yahoo.com>
Date: Thu, Jan 18, 2024 at 2:38 PM
Subject: Parent board position
To: <paulagreen@crosslakekids.org>

Hi Paula,
I read that you are still looking for a parent for the board.  I am interested.  I saw that application were needed a week ago
and that was a busy week for us.  If it’s still available I would be happy to submit a letter of interest or fill out an
application.  Please let me know what you need.

I have three kiddos at the school we been there since 2020.  I do what I can ( not nearly enough) to volunteer in the
school.  I have an Early childhood education AS.  I was working towards my BS in family studies when Covid happened
and we moved up here. I am a substitute for Tiny Sprouts daycare in Pequot. My main career is in heath and wellness,
primarily massage therapist.  I used to run a youth non profit in Elk River.  I’ve spent years working with my local churches
leading youth programs.  Currently I’m the 5-6 grade director of the Lumberjacks program at The Log Church.  My
husband and I both volunteer as coaches for our kids various sports, so fairly active in the community.  That’s just a little
about me in a nutshell. I would love the opportunity to further serve the youth and families of our wonderful community.
Kind regards,
Elizabeth Lies

--
Paula Green
Executive Assistant
Crosslake Community School
Direct 218.692.9104
Main Line 218.692.5437 ext. 104
Hours: Monday-Friday 7:30am-3:30pm
paulagreen@crosslakekids.org
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